Result of the open hilly 25 miles time trial promoted for and on behalf of cycling Time Trials under its rules and regulations by Matlock C C / Stanley Fearns Cycles/ Chubb and Co / Harringtom Generators International


1st  David Fellows            Solihull C C                                                                      56.24              £40
2nd Daniel Nieto              Loughborough Students C C                                         58.08              £20
3rd Alex Raynard             Team Lifting Gear Products/Cycles in Motion           1.00.16          £15
4th Joseph Clark               CYCLING SHEFFIELD                                                       1.00.22          £12
5th Steve Gibson              Peak Road Club                                                               1.01.33          £11
6th Kevin White                Matlock C C                                                                     !.01.44           £10
7th Richard Golding         Ilkeston Cycling Club                                                      1.01.52          £9
8th Hamish Mcdougall    Team Lifting Gear Products/Cycles in Motion           1.02.55          £8

Team  Team Lifting Gear Products/Cycles in Motion
                                      Alex Raynard,  Hamish Mcdougall, Paul Armstrong     3.06.43   each £5

Fastest rider from Derbyshire Club      Kevin White   Matlock C.C.                                   £6
Fastest lady      Rachel Brown   Pro Vision Cycle Clothing                                                   £15
Fastest vet 40 – 49      Steve Strange          Matlock C C                                                       £6
                     50 - 59       Steve Gibson           Peak Road Club                            5th place award
                     60 and over       no finishers.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Congratulations to all prizewinners. And grateful thanks to all marshalls, timekeepers and helpers, without whom this event could not be held.
We trust you all had a good afternoon’s sport, and hope to see you next year, when hopefully the full course will be available to us again  .  
